
 

 

Dear Parents,  
Our annual GALA is our most prestigious event; where we 
celebrate the hard work and effort of our students, staff 
and families. As we strive to ensure the successes of our 
students on a individual basis and as a school community, 
it is our goal to ensure that nothing impedes the students’ 
academic progress. As a school we are now faced with a 
challenge, the mandated District and State Assessments 
for all 3rd-8th grades will be occurring during the original 
date for the GALA event. Keeping our goal of ensuring 

nothing impedes our students’ academic successes, we have 
altered the original date for the GALA event to Sunday, 

May 15, 2016. Having the event on this new date will allow 
all students to focus their undivided attention to their 

State Assessments. 
Please accept our sincere apologies for this date change. 

We appreciate all of your support. 
  

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 


